
We have been learning 
about …

29.4.22



We have been practicing counting objects 
we cannot move!  We counted how many 
seconds we could stand on one foot, how 
many push ups we could do and how 
many seconds we could lean over without 
falling over!



We went on 
adventure to find 
the garden we 
are going to 
redesign.  Do you 
know where we 
are?



We explored the garden we 
are going to redesign as part 
of our core text Errol’s Garden. 
.



We compared real grass and fake 
grass and thought about the 
types of things we would see in a 
real garden. 



We are in a competition with the whole 
school to see who can grow the tallest 
sunflower. 



What do you think 
we need to do to win 
the competition?



Do you think the 
Nursery or 
Reception class will 
grow the tallest 
sunflower?

Why do you 
think that?



As part of our RE session we thought about who would help us if 
we were scared.  We made the room really dark and put very loud 
thunder and lightning on the smartboard!  
We explored the tornado tubes, trying to find out the best way to 
create the tornado shape in the bottle. 



We have been practising 
our subitising and 
counting.  We have been 
learning to move the 
objects as we count 
them.



PE!



Nursery read their 
books during 
guided reading. 

What was your 
book about?



What 
else did 
you learn 
about 
this 
week?













We went to see the display of our Bog Babies.  We were very proud 
of our work!


